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Dear New England Business Travel Community, 

[image: https://encrypted-tbn2.gstatic.com/images?q=tbn:ANd9GcSNvfq-4LH5wSjDslqqklG35psW_W3zZY6faUCBZ6AZVORL5y3iMFVcqehS]We are excited to announce that Emirates will begin departing out of Terminal C in early September. Emirates is a strong codeshare partner of JetBlue in BOS, connecting hundreds of Customers per day to and from JetBlue.    
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]As many of you know, Terminal E has experienced strong international growth over the past two years with the addition of Emirates, Hainan, Turkish, JAL and Copa and the terminal has become congested and difficult to operate in. Lack of available gates has caused departure delays and lack of terminal space has kept Emirates from being able to build a lounge for their premium customers. By moving their departure to Terminal C, Emirates will have exclusive use of the new lounge space across from gate 19, managed by a third party who specializes in serving food and beverages in a club atmosphere.[image: IMG_0269] 
 
Emirates’ move to depart from Terminal C also has several benefits for JetBlue. It will allow us to lower our minimum connection times which offers more connection options for customers. It will provide a seamless experience for JetBlue Customers connecting to Emirates as they will no longer have to exit and reenter security. It means one less trip to Terminal E for transfer bags, and it means having Emirates ticketing assistance right in our lobby. 
 
If you have further questions, we encourage you to reach out to us!
 
Please join us in giving Emirates a very warm JetBlue welcome to Terminal C!
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